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Source code proposal under the scope of GNU GPL terms

In case the non-covered tools contain any part that is in the scope of the terms: GNU
Affero GPL v3, GNU Lesser GPL v2.1, GNU Lesser GPL v3, GNU GPL v2, or GNU
GPL v3 (later in the text referred as “GNU GPL”), we are offering you for a limited
time period of two years or as long as we supply spare components or as long as we
provide support for the related product and software, to provide either a copy of the
corresponding source in the scope of GNU GPL for all the non-covered tools, on a
physical medium used for software storing and distribution, for a price covering
related just the handling and shipping costs solely. Alternatively, we can provide a
free of charge access to copy of the corresponding source in the scope of GNU GPL
from our server. This depends on our own choice when you ask for the
corresponding source.

In order to apply for the source code, which is part of the product, we ask you to send
a ground mail letter to our address stated below. In your letter please include the
product name, current firmware version, your full name, the company name, VAT tax
number if relevant, your exact delivery address and your billing address. Also provide
a readable copy of your purchase invoice you received from Alphatech Technologies
s.r.o. company.

The required source code will be sent to you on a CD. In advance, before shipment,
we´ll charge the relevant shipping costs under the terms of GPL.
Please note, that the GPL-Code-Centre is only provided for as a courtesy to
Alphatech Technologies s.r.o.’s customers but may neither offer a full set of source
codes used in all products nor always provide for the latest or actual version of such
source codes.

Address:
ALPHATECH TECHNOLOGIES s.r.o., „source code request“,
Jeremenkova 88, 140 00 Praha 4, Czech Republic

141 00 Praha 4

